Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2E

Representing the communities of Burleith, Georgetown, and Hillandale

3265 S Street, NW • Washington, DC 20007 (202) 724-7098 • anc2e@dc.gov

March 23, 2021

Mr. Matthew Marcou Chair, Public Space Committee District Department of Transportation 1100 4th Street SW, Third Floor Washington, DC 20004 PublicSpace.Committee@dc.gov

RE: Public Space Application for the Replacement of an Existing Driveway Apron with a New Concrete Driveway Apron at 3123 Dumbarton Street NW (DDOT #366081)

Dear Chair Marcou,

On March 1, 2021 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly noticed and attended by eight commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (8-0-0) with regard to the above-referenced matter:

ANC 2E has no objection to the granting of the application for the replacement of an existing driveway apron with a new concrete driveway apron at 3123 Dumbarton Street NW.

Commissioner Rick Murphy (<u>2E03@anc.dc.gov</u>) is the Commission's representative in this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Dichard Y. Murphy, Jr.

Rick Murphy

Chair, ANC 2E